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Council Highlights 

September 24, 2020 Council Meeting   
 

• Council approved the rezoning application for 11149 Blacks road to facilitate the 
severance of a surplus farm dwelling.  

• Council held a meeting to consider the engineers report for the creation of the Arvai 
Municipal Drain and provisionally adopted the engineers report.  

• Council held the Court of Revision for the Yauch and Crabbe Drains. 
• Council awarded the tender to McNally Excavating Ltd for the reconstruction of the 

McColl Drain West.  
• Council approved Fire Chief Jeff McArthur to donate equipment that has reached its 

‘end of life’ cycle and is no longer usable to the West Elgin Fire Department 
• Council approved the purchase of up to 20 suits of bunker gear for the West Elgin 

Fire Department 
• Council approved the re-installment of landfill disposal fees, effective October 2, 

2020. 
• Council approved the renewal of the 2020-2021 Human resource Consulting 

Agreement with Robert Bryce for the period of one (1) year 
• Council directed staff to prepare the 2021 budget with a salary for Council 

remuneration. 
• Council set the dates for preliminary discussions on 2021 Fees and Charges and 

Budget.   
o Committee of the Whole for Fees and Charges 9 am November 19 
o Committee of the Whole for Budget 9 am December 10 

• Council approved the closure of the Municipal Office and Service Ontario on 
December 29, 30 and 31. 

 


